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October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Every two years, we aim to gather the views of all Goldington Academy parents/carers on 
a range of school based issues via a parental survey. 
 
If you are able to spend a few minutes completing the questions, we would be very 
grateful.  To facilitate this, we include a link below.  Your responses need to be submitted 
by Monday, 16 October 2023. 
 
If you have more than one child in the school, it will be your choice whether you submit 
individual questionnaires, in which case use the same link again.  For a joint response 
mark the year group of your oldest child on the response form.  For your information, all 
children, staff and governors will also be completing surveys.  We have conducted similar 
surveys in the past and found them both informative and valuable. 
 
https://bit.ly/GAParent2023 
 
 

The questionnaires will be analysed, and we will be sharing the outcomes with you at a 
future date. 
 
We would strongly encourage you to submit your questionnaire as a larger number of 
responses would provide a more accurate overview. 
 
We appreciate your support in this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
F X Galbraith 
Principal 

https://bit.ly/GAParent2023

